
 

  

 

 
  

     

 

  

 

 

  

        
           

       
     

     

       
       

  

         
        
      

        

      

         
     

     

   

         

             

            
      

      
            

         
 

        
   
       
  

 
   
 
        

    
 
    

 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 6 SATs 
Week beg – Mon 13 

May 

Y3 Residential trip Mon 13 – Wed 15 May 

Y5 London trip 
Thurs 2 and Thurs 9 

May 

Y6 PGL residential 20-22 May 

Leavers’ Assembly Fri 28 June 

Transition Day Fri 5 July 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

96.3%

 

% 

 
 

Next week at Ash Green we have our Spring Term Parents’ Evening throughout Monday 
(see below). Year 3 children can sit down to lunch with family members on Wednesday 
and Year 6 children are invited to watch a performance of Billy Elliott at Trinity Academy 
on that afternoon. We end the week on Friday when Year 1 present their class assembly 
and with our Celebration assemblies – KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all 

welcome.  
 

 
 
 
 

The Spring Term Parents’ 
Evening  

is on 
MONDAY 11 FEBRUARY  

2.40 – 7.30 
 
 

 
Please come along to discuss 

your child’s progress. 
 

CLASS DATE DESTINATION 

Year 2 Wed 13 March 
Knowsley Safari 

Park 

Reception Thurs 21 March  The Deep 

 

AMAZING ATHLETES 

 

Our Sports Hall Athletics team 

were crowned North Halifax 

champions last month. This 

week they took part in the 

Calderdale finals and came a 

highly credible 5
th

 out of the 10.  
 

Well done children. 

 

12 GOAL THRILLER! 

 

Our football team played out a 

fantastic game with Siddal last 

night. We dominated much of 

the game but were denied by 

some amazing saves from the 

Siddal goalkeeper. The game 

ended in a narrow 7-5 defeat. 

Goal scorers were Logan 

Potterton (2), Igor Stepka,  

Colby Harden and captain  

Oliver Kitson. 
 

All the children played well 

and played hard and fair! 

Oliver and Colby were both 

outstanding in a great team 

effort. Well done to all players 

– other squad members: 

Reggie Woolliscroft,  

Logan Briggs,  

Marney McDonagh,  

Kian Rothery, Malakai Demaine 

and Thomas Tickner. 

 

 

 

 
Thank you for all your 
support at our open 

afternoons. 
 

The children love 
sharing their work 
and parents have 

commented on the 
brilliant behaviour 
they have seen in 

school too. 

WE BREAK UP NEXT 

FRIDAY 15TH AT 3.15  

 
 

We have a selection of trips 

coming up to help with our 

children’s learning.  

See below…  

AND RETURN MONDAY 

25TH FEBRUARY. 

 



 
     

   
    
    

 
   
     
        
     
      
 

       

             

    

     

       
        

         

   

   

      
    
       
      

     

       
       

     

       

  

   

    
       

           

        

        

      

     
       

      

          

      

  
 

  
   
   
  
   
  
 

  
 

 

Our Talk Topic next week will 

be ‘Valentines’. 
 

We will talk about Valentine’s 

Day and how it all came about. 

 

 

 

Next term we have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 

15 February 1W/R & 1C 29 March 3H & 3T 

    

8 March 6C & 6T   

    
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Wednesday 27 February is the chance for Year 4 pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  
PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 
MEAL. THANK YOU.  
PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 
PARENTS. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 

 
   
    

 

 

Half Term 
Close  

Fri 15 February  

Re-open 

Mon 25 

February 

   

Easter 
Close 

Fri 12 April 

Re-open 

Mon 29 April 

   

Mon 6 May – May Day 

 

Half Term 
Close 

Fri 24 May 

Re-open 

Tues 4 June 

Mon 3 June – CLOSED FOR TRAINING DAY 

   

Summer 
Close 

Fri 19 July 
 

 

Our annual book week will soon be here – second week 
back after half term. 

 
There will be a sponsored event and opportunities for 

children to get into character on Thursday 7 March  
when they can dress up as their favourite book 

character. 


